
【Important Notice】Partial Changes to Terms of Use of e-Romancecar 

 

Until now, when using a limited express ticket purchased through e-Romancecar, you were 

required to bring along the credit card used for payment in addition to the electronic limited 

express ticket information. After September 1st forward, if you have a smartphone or any 

other device that can display electronic limited express ticket information, you will be able to 

board Romancecar without a credit card that you used for payment.  

However, if you only have a printout of the electronic limited express ticket information, 

please continue to take the credit card with you. 

 

For more information for how to use e-Romancecar, please check here. 

URL: https://www.odakyu.jp/english/romancecar/e_romancecar/use/ 

 

■Date of change of terms of use 

September 1, 2024 (Sunday) 

 

 

 

August.1.2024 

Odakyu Electric Railway Co., Ltd. 
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